
FIRE DOOR DELAYS IN LOCAL
AUTHORITY PROPERTIES

of local authorities delayed 
fire door maintenance and 
inspection programmes in 
the first half of 2020 

of 26,318 planned fire door 
maintenance and replacement 
did not progress as scheduled

of local authorities stating 
delays cited COVID-19 as a reason

of local authorities experiencing delays 
plan to recommence works by the end 
of 2020, which is positive news 

FIRES DO NOT STOP. NOW IS THE TIME TO TAKE ACTION. 
FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT WWW.FIREDOORSAFETYWEEK.CO.UK   

Disclaimer: any use of this information must be accredited to the British Woodworking Federation #FireDoorSafetyWeek
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A Freedom of Information (FOI) request responded to by 147 UK 

local authorities, signals the start of Fire Door Safety Week 2020. 

31%
are yet to define a date for 
starting planned fire door works 
that have been delayed

4%
plan to begin 
delayed works 
in 2021

individual properties 
affected by the delays9,954 
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